Distributed to AVICC Members March 8, 2013

Re: BCUC Decision — FortisBC’s Application for Common Rates, Amalgamation and
Rate Design Application

Please forward to AVICC elected officials and the CAOQ.

AVICC Executive members were very disappointed to receive the recent BC Utilities
Commission decision to not approve FortisBC Energy Utilities Common Rates,
Amalgamation and Rate Design Application. AVICC will continue to work closely with
FortisBC staff to understand the implications and the next steps to be taken and expect
that FortisBC representatives will be able to provide an update to the delegates of the
2013 AVICC AGM & Convention.

A complete report of the February 25, 2013 BCUC Decision is available here
http://www.bcuc.com/Documents/Decisions/2013/DOC 33727 02-25-2013 FEU-
Amalgamtion-WEB.pdf
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